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Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 19010 

Dear Professor Ferrater-Mora: 

I am writing to inquire whether ve might have the benefit of your assistance. 
Since its inception in 1963 the JOURNAL has enjoyed a steady growth: increased 
subscriptions, larger issues and so on. The volume of papers submitted 
for our consideration is also rising, unfortunately at a rate fáster than the 
acquisition of new readers--especialíy in the field of recent and contemporary 
European philosophy (we have even lost two readers in this field during the 
last year)• The results are heavier loads for our regular readers and em-
barrassingly long delays before we can inform our contributors of our decisions 

Our Editor» Richard H. Popkin, recommended you as one whose judgments would 
be most valuable, and I thought I vould ask whether you might care to become 
an official Editorial Consultant for the JOURNAL. You would be committing 
yourself to reading about six or eight MSS per year, though if I succeed in 
getting more readers we can lower that number a bit. For your services you 
would get one or two really interesting papers, several mediocre ones, and the 
dubious honor of having your hame emblazened on our masthead. We will also 
include a gratis subscription to the JOURNAL. It goes without saying that 
assistance of this sort from you would be a great help to us and to our 
contributors. 

Thank you for your consideration. I look forward to hearing from you, 

Yours very t r u l y , 

j. 
James R. Groves ' 
Assistant Editor 
La Jolla Office 
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